
 
1900 E. Bennett Suite D 
Springfield, MO 65804 

417.881.1900 
 

April 24, 2009 
 
Dear Mr. Reeds, 
 
On a cool, crisp May morning teams of cyclists are anxiously 
awaiting for the race to began, so they all can pedal toward the 
same goal. The goal of cycling for change! 
 
We need your help to make the AIDS Project of the Ozarks’  (APO) 
Annual Red Ribbon Ride a success. The 2009 Red Ribbon Ride will 
be held at Galloway Station Bar and Grill, Springfield, 
Missouri. You can race 10 miles, 30 miles or 50 miles. The race 
will begin at 8:00 A.M. on May 16th. 
 
The funds raised from the registration of teams for the Red 
Ribbon Race will go toward the APO’s mission of providing 
education to the general public and services to persons with HIV 
infection, their families, and significant others in a 
confidential, caring environment.  
 
Registration costs: 

• Team of five members or more: $15 per person 
• Individual: $20 
• Family: $35 

Each participant will be supplied with a T-Shirt. 
 

Since 2004 the Red Ribbon Ride has been an annual event. We need 
your support to continue serving more than 600 clients with 
HIV/AIDS and their families. 
 
Please consider joining us for this ride by using the enclosed 
reply form and return envelope. We invite you to visit the bike 
ride website for more details www.ozarksredribbonrace.org.  
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Liz Mabe 
Public Relations Director 
 
P.S. Ride for Change that can happen right here in the Ozarks! 
Please register by April 30th.  



 
 


